
May 28'" 2015 

To Whom It May Concern. 

I saw the article about internet access in the Rural Electric Magazine. I live in Ozark County Missouri, 

and my house is rural, over the required 3 miles from the phone station, and for as long as we have tried 

to have internet access, it has been awful. 

Our local phone provider, Centurylink will not do dial-up any longer, and have no plans to upgrade any 

of us in my situation to highspeed. 

I found another provider, also dial-up, and while I am thankful for them, it is still awful. Downloading 

pictures, and forget movies, and usually forget email, which is why I am writing to you, is impossible. 

Please so something affordable. Hughesnet is too expensive, Exede was too. We are not a wealthy 

community. But we should be able to have the same opportunities as those in the small town about 5 

miles from my house. 

Thank you for reading this. 

Alta High 

Wasola MO 65773 




